
From: John R. Searle [searle@cogsci.berkeley.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, November 26, 2009 12:01 AM 
To: 'Nijaz Ibrulj' 
Cc: 'Dagmar Searle' 
Subject: RE: Hi from Sarajevo ! The Logical Foresight ? 

 
 
Dear Nijaz Ibrulj, 
I would be happy to be a member of the editorial board. Thank you for inviting me, 
Best wishes, 
John Searle 
 

 
From: Nijaz Ibrulj [mailto:nijaz.ibrulj@guest.arnes.si] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2009 10:29 AM 
To: searle@cogsci.berkeley.edu 

Subject: Hi from Sarajevo ! The Logical Foresight ? 


